Wandsworth Climate Action Group

Date: Tuesday, January 26th, 2010

Time: 12.30 – 1.15

Room: Room W204

Hi

Thanks to all those people who have expressed an interest in getting involved in STC Climate Action Groups. So far we have exactly 50 staff who attended a Staff development session or responded to emails. That’s a great start but now we have to start turning it into practical activity. Hopefully that won’t lead to too many drop-outs and this can be put right up near the top of your ‘To Do’ list for 2010. 

It looks like we have enough of a spread to try to set up groups on the 3 main sites. It is unlikely we can find a time or day that will be convenient to everyone so I have drawn up dates for the first meetings in line with preferences where they were stated. Subsequent meetings can be arranged by the group following feed-back. I know there are plenty of pressures on your time but please try and get along. There is no obligation if you decide it’s not for you. The aim is to keep the groups going until the end of the summer term. This will probably mean a total of 4 meetings with one at the start and end of each term.

The plan is to have the meeting during the lunch break. These groups are supported by the college and so hopefully it will be possible to make the necessary arrangements to attend. If you can’t attend let me know and we’ll keep you on the email list. The meeting shouldn’t last more than 45 minutes to do the following:

· Swap ideas on how to cut CO2 emissions in the home or community 

· Identify something that could cut CO2 emissions on the Wandsworth site 

· Choose one or more topics to act on between now and the next meeting 

· Choose date and time of next meeting (probably end of term to allow for action to be taken) 

We hope it will be fun, help the environment, and save you money.

Before the meeting – Try and have a look at the Climate Solidarity web site

www.climatesolidarity.org.uk
There are plenty of ideas for topics and advice to help you make your carbon reductions. This is a UCU initiative but you do not have to be a union member to take part. The more the merrier so please invite your colleagues.

If you’ve got time fill in the survey located on the left hand menu of the home page before the meeting. Don’t worry if you can’t as we can sort this out later.

Please contact me if you require any further information.

Hope you can make it.

Graham

Graham Petersen

Tel 020 8918 7383 

